
ORIENTATION PROGRAMME OF PRE-SCHOOL 

REPORT 

“A parent is a teacher at home and a teacher is a parent in school 

and the child is the centre of our universe.” 

 

An Orientation Programme for the parents of Pre – School (Session 

2023 -2024) was organized on Saturday, 1stApril 2023. The 

programme commenced with a warm welcome to the parents, 

followed by the ceremonial lighting of the lamp.  

Honourable Principal ma’am , Ms. Rajesh Bano Preeya , addressed 

the august gathering. She laid stress on making the children global 

citizens and to prepare them to take up the challenges of life. She 

emphasised that  parents must be supportive,  involved and stay 

clued in to their children’s lives. She also advised parents to have a 

two-way communication with their children.She insisted on inquiry 

based learning for children and shared tips on good parenting. She 

discussed the importance of punctuality  and urged parents to 

spend quality time with their children.She also suggested different 

measures to nurture a child with love and care to build a strong 

foundation for a glorious future.  

Ms. Neeru Sachdeva, Primary Headmistress, presented a 

PowerPoint Presentation and enlightened the parents about the 

objectives and philosophy of the school and also gave a glimpse of 

the world that their little angels would explore in the school. 

The resplendent dancers of Pre-School and Pre-Primary made the 

atmosphere vivifying by their mesmerizing dance moves. 

Ms. Kusum Sethi, Supervisor of Pre-Primary Department, apprised 

the parents about general guidelines and also introduced the 

dedicated teachers of the department. She also proposed vote of 

thanks. 

Parents were then guided to the vibrant classrooms where they 

were briefed about Parents Alarm app and Microsoft Teams. 

 


